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Atlanta Attorney Discusses Potential Impact of OSHA/NLRB
Partnership

News

11.06.23 

In an interview with SHRM, Micah Dickie discusses how the OSHA and NLRB partnership might

impact employers and he provides practical tips for how companies can prevent falling victim to

being investigated by both federal agencies at the same time.

To read the article visit SHRM (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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